VOLUNTEERS FOR SPONSORING ACTIVITIES

Need volunteers for hosting Mini Golf @ Pottawatomie (St Charles) Stone Creek (Geneva) or Coyote
Crossing (West Chicago). We lost a member who helped sponsoring these activities and numerous others
throughout the year. They require little effort to set up by calling the facility for INFO regarding open times,
any group discounts and prices. If there is a money issue with paying beforehand, we can require people to
pay you directly by check or cash, which does not happen often, but on occasion. We will have Elaine make
fliers with the information on it with any signup sheets needed to collect monies due. | will distribute them
at dances and Mike will post on Website under Special Events, you will have to use your phohe number as a

contact or email, phone is usually a quicker way to get the information to the member. Lastly, show up at
the place of the event, check off their names then go enjoy the day. If you decide to stop afterwards for
refreshments, there is a chance to meet your fellow members that you may not be familiar with, possibility
of sharing conversations of similar interests.
The Activities Meeting comprises of myself Lynn as Chairperson, Margaret, Kay VanWyk, Barb Bukalski & Ed
Donka. This meeting limited to members that want to contribute their IDEAS or sponsor activities. If you
are interested in helping, we have a meeting @ 2:30pm on Wednesday the second Wednesday of each
month. Ask anyone of us to confirm & it’'s posted on the website and on the mailed copies you receive.
Many emails have come to me thanking me, but It’s not only me, it’s these people | have mentioned many
others that help to keep this club going. We may be working behind the scenes, but we are putting forth
the effort. That needs to be done by all members of the club. The next hurdle will be the Officers of the
club. Namely President, Vice President, Secretary & Treasurer. The nominations for these positions will be
open. We are also looking for another person or persons to handle the membership. Marianne, who is
currently handling it, has offered to help the person with the administration of the job.

The pandemic put us back, but we didn’t let it burn us. We tried to keep this going with parking lot get
togethers, outdoor picnics and many more this. We did not want you to forget that we were preparing for
whatever we faced. Well, I think now we’re finally getting some normalcy back.

Thank you.

Lynn - Chairman of Activities

630-235-8961

easterngal2000@gmail.com



